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As the weather has now turned chilly, please ensure that your child has a named coat in school. 

INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Please ensure that all orders for school photos are handed in to the office by Monday 16th 

October 2017. Payment must be enclosed in the envelope provided. 

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Thank you to everyone who supported the event and to the Year 6s and staff for organising 

it. We had a good turnout of parents, grandparents, carers and friends of the school who 

enjoyed the delicious cakes and biscuits. We raised £509.88 for this worthwhile cause. 
 

MEADOWHALL SHOPPING TRIP 

We have some spaces left on the Christmas Shopping bus trip to Meadowhall on Saturday 2nd 

December 2017. The bus will leave Butterwick Primary School at 8.30am prompt and return at 

approximately 6.30pm. On arrival at Meadowhall, you will be free to amuse yourselves until the 

departure time at 4.30pm. The cost of the trip is £10 per seat. If you would like to come, 

please bring your payment to the office as soon as possible. 
 

PARKING 

Can we please remind parents that the area by the exit of the car park is a Drop Off Zone for 

those parents who wish to drop and go, please do not park in this area in the morning. Please use 

the one way system and only park in the marked bays then this will also provide a safer parking 

and drop off system for the children in our school and pre-school. Could we please remind you 

that our driveway is not a drop off zone because this also creates a safety issue for children, 

staff and parents who are walking their children into school. Please be courteous of other 

drivers and local residents when parking. 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Last year’s Harvest Festival resulted in over 100 boxes being donated to Operation Christmas 

Child. These were safely delivered to the Ukraine. 

This year our harvest appeal will be donated to Boston Food Bank. They welcome donations of 

dried and tinned food. They particularly need pasta, pasta sauces, tinned fruit, tinned 

vegetables, tinned meat, tea, coffee and biscuits. Please bring your donations in on the morning 

of Friday 13th October. 

 

APPOINTMENTS DURING SCHOOL TIME 

If your child has an appointment during school time, please inform the office/class teacher by 

letter or email (enquiries@butterwick.lincs.sch.uk). Please provide a copy of the appointment 

letter if applicable. 
 

CO-OP COMMUNITY CHAMPIONS 

We are currently the Community Champion at the Co-Op Food Store in Old Leake. This means 

that every time you shop there, it will raise funds for our Cookery Club. 


